## **Alumni Letter | Freedom Journey**

Dear Returning Freedom Journey Student:

If you agree, please read and initial each point:

We are excited that you are returning for another year of *Freedom Journey for Teens*. Continuing your journey will reap great benefits for you.

Because we want you to be as successful this year as you were the first year, if not even more, please read and consider this information:

- In some ways, this year will be easier. You are already familiar with the lessons and prayer steps. Because you know the ropes, you can go deeper, faster. Let your familiarity with the lessons and student guide be your springboard to greater and deeper truth.
- However, your familiarity can also work against you, tempting you to be less faithful with attendance and doing your Daily Journey Steps. Resist this temptation because it will sabotage your continued growth and progress.
- You aren't taking the same journey again—you are taking a different journey this year. God will take you to new territories and challenge you to work through new things. He has more truth to teach you and more freedom to give you. For this reason, we encourage you to double-up your efforts and get as much as you can from this new journey. Be disciplined and go for it.
- You also have something valuable to give this year—support to your group members. Please commit to be there for them. Consistency is vital. You make a difference!

I promise to attend each week except when sick or out of town.
I promise to do my all Daily Journey Steps each week.
I promise to support my small group by attending, sharing, and processing each week.
Signature
Date